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Dear Ms Jones 

State Significant Development Application 
North Eveleigh Affordable Housing Project (M08_0015 MOD1, SSD5708) 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed modification to the Concept Plan 
for North Eveleigh and the State Significant Development Application for the North Eveleigh 
Affordable Housing Project. 

Housing NSW strongly supports the proposal for the Affordable Housing Project since it will 
significantly increase the supply of affordable housing in the location and will go some way in 
meeting the target set by the Redfern-Waterloo Affordable Housing Contributions Plan for the 
North Eveleigh site. 

It is requested that the Centre for Affordable Housing, Housing NSW, be further consulted in 
relation to any future proposal for the remainder of the required affordable housing yet to be 
provided on the North Eveleigh site. 

If you require any information in relation to this submission please contact Ms Sue Brown, 
Principal Planner, Centre for Affordable Housing on 8753 8529 or email 
sue.brownfacs.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Renee Wirth IN • S. 13 A/Manager 
Centre for Affordable Housing 
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